

Headteacher: Aimi Vdovin Bassant Road, Plumstead, London SE18 2NP T: 020 8854 4785 E: info@rockliffemanor.greenwich.sch.uk www.rockliffemanor.co.uk

Monday 6th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Use of Digital Images – Photography and Video

There will be occasions when the school may use a photograph of your child for our displays within the school, to update our website or to put them on Twitter.

If you <u>do not</u> wish for your child's image to be used online, please write a short, signed note containing your child's name and class and return it to the office by **Monday 20th September 2021.**

Best Wishes,

Mrs A Vdovin Headteacher

